Crossville Cruisers
421 Sunny Acres Dr
Crossville, TN, 88555

850-382-6559
rossb546@gmail.com

November 6, 2019
City Clerk

392 N. Main St
Crossville, TN, 38555

Dear Ms., Hal

We would like to request to be on the agenda for the December 1st 2020 City Council
Planning Meeting.

We would be asking that the Crossville Cruisers be allowed to hold there cruise ins again in
2021

The dates for closing the streets would be as [ollows, April 24th,May 92nd, June 26th, July
254th, August 28th, September 25th, and October 23rd. Closure time would be 12:00
noon Gl 4:00pm.

If the Airport is having there open house in September we would cancel our Sep cruise in,

Please advise and thank you in advance,

Sincerely yours,

Bobby J. Ross
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